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April 10, 2023 
 
Dear Fellow Parishioners, 
 
As I have journeyed through this Lenten season, I have felt such gratitude to God for 
the growing spirit of love and loyalty in our parish. Families with young children and 
babies in strollers have increased. The beauty of the Christ Pantocrator in our dome 
and the Trojerucica Healing Icon on our wall have helped us worship with greater 
devotion during services. We are happily anticipating the delivery of our new new 
carved iconastasis, Trojerucica and Bishop’s thrones and Altar table. We are so 
grateful to the donors of our Beautification Project who have lovingly stepped up to 
give from their hearts for these magnificent improvements in our sanctuary.  
 
Planning is well on its way for this year’s SerbFest DC, scheduled for May 20 and 21. 
A request for volunteers has already gone out. We need everyone’s participation in 
this major fundraising event which is a vital component to our church’s financial 
health and wellbeing.  
 
We have much to celebrate and be grateful for today. The positive spirit and level of 
enthusiasm continues to grow in our parish. While inflation is impacting everyone, 
including our church, we ask that parishioners continue their financial support and to 
increase it when possible.  
 
I wish you all a blessed Pascha and I look forward to seeing you in church! 
 
CHRIST IS RISEN! – INDEED HE IS RISEN! 
 

Yours in Christ,  

Milan Visnick  

President, Trusteeship 
St. Luke Serbian Orthodox Church 
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